
Protection of Biodiversity - Portugal

On November 22,	pupils from the 1st	
cycle of the Moure	School Center
attended a	lecture on Biodiversity
Protection.
Mr.	Francisco,	from the Bird	Recovery
Center of the Peneda	Gerês	National
Park,	brought with him two beautiful
specimens recovered by the center:	
an ordinary owl,	which aroused the
curiosity of all and was the motto to	
explain its importance in	the balance	
of the ecosystem,	and an adult
goshawk,	which at the end of the
lecture,	was released to	freedom,	
two years after starting the recovery.




